
Umatilla EAA Chapter 1632  
Newsletter     July 14, 2019 

 

 
 

Chapter Membership: 
Welcome to 4 new members: 
John Nichols 
Mike Wagner 
Mike Alger 
Greg Ludwig 
 
We currently have 15 members.  See roster below.  If you are not on it, you have not joined this 
chapter.  See Greg Windham to join.  He is at the airport Tuesday - Friday 8:00 AM - Noon 
 
Mike Alger 1309691 
Steve Austin 428342 
Scott Blankenship 1263941 
Stu Brown 164413 
Sherman Douglas 711802 
Eric Garrett 1184586 
Ken Jordan 481552 
Linda Jordan 481553 
Mike Ladd 652305 
Gregg Ludwig 1135178 
John Nichols 1310000 
Dan Polkinghorn 1202793 
Kevin Torman 553009 
Mike Wagner 1316255 
Greg Windham 240152 

 
Next time you're in the office, take a look at the Charter Member Certificate. EAA HQ supplied 
the document and, if you are a Charter Member, be sure to add your signature ! 
 
 
 
Treasurers Report: 
As of 6/28/2019, we have a bank balance of $477.33 + $50 cash to be deposited. 
 
  



 
 
 
Umatilla High Aviation Club: 
The Chapter continues to work the kids. We've have met multiple times in June & July to work 
on the RV 12 project. They have unpacked, inventoried and organized the empennage kit and 
have begun to put pieces together.  We recently received the fuselage kit.  The club will start up 
again on Friday August 16th at 14:30 and meet every Friday thereafter. 
 

       
 
Chapter Members are welcome to stop by and help mentor or just watch the progress. 
 
Don't forget, the Club does have a flight simulator (certified as a BATD Basic Aviation Training 
Device) for rent (or swap hour for hour for volunteering!) 
 
 
 

 
 
Young Eagles Flights: 
The Rally from April (canceled for high winds) was rescheduled to May 18th.  
28 kids were flown with an additional High School Club member flown 6/11  
Two more Rallies are scheduled for September 21st and November 16th. Chapter pilots and 
volunteers are encouraged to register at YEDAY.ORG - this also is the site for kids to 
preregister to become a Young Eagle (preregistration is REQUIRED for kids!)  
 
  



 

 

Airport Construction Update: 

Trees have been removed, fencing has started and dirt for the parallel taxiway extension has 
finally started to be moved! Please be extra aware of workman and equipment as you move 
about the airport.   
 

 
 
Looking south from end of existing taxiway. 
 
Board Member contact info 

Ken Jordan (248) 703-6813 President ken@jordanhome.us  

Scott Blankenship (352) 516-5701 Vice President scott@sblankenship.com  

Greg Windham (352) 461-9371 Treasurer charleswindham@earthlink.net  

Mike Ladd (906) 265-3006 Secretary mikeladd42@gmail.com  

Eric Garrett (407) 701-1190  eric.garrett@rocketmail.com  

 
 


